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May 31,2021

MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Regional Executive Director
MIMAROPA Region

THRU ] The ARD for Technical Services

FROM : The PENR Officer
Oriental Mindoro

SUBJECT ENDORSEMENT OF  NCIP ORIENTAL  MINDORO
PROVINCIAL OFFICER RE: COMPLAINTS OF IP LEADERS,
ELDERS AND COMMUNITY MEMBERS OF IRAYA TRIBE
AGAINTS OIC CENR OFFICER ANASTACIO A. SANTOS

Forwarded is the endorsement of NCIP Provincial Officer Reynante S. Luna on the
complaints of the IP Leaders, Elders and community members of Iraya community within the
CADT of Puerto Galera. The concerned IPs are requesting for the immediate relief of OIC
CENR Officer Anastacio A. Santos due to conduct of unbecoming of a government official

during a community meeting on April 29, 2021.

Kindly consider that for the longest time, this office has been maintaining a cordial and
respectful relationship with our brother IP’s, specially with the Provincial NCIP Office.

This office hereby endorse the herein request with consideration for immediate action.
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